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Several members of the South Sound Sea Hawkers 
attended the Pink at the Park at the Rainier 
Stadium on August 24th. We were honoring the 
members who survived breast cancer as they 
walked around the stadium with other survivors 
and those dealing with breast cancer.  Seeing 
everyone at Cheney Stadium cheering everyone 
on as we all walked around the stadium, was an 
amazing thing to experience.  

SOUTH SOUND SEA HAWKERS AT RAINIERS

Thanks to everyone who showed up in the 
tremendous heat to support our crew is such 
a blessing. Sad that others couldn't make it 
due to being sick or unable to attend  last 
minute Stephanie Johnson Kuxhausen, Michael 
Kuxhausen,  Catrina Ferguson  Brian and Angie 
Deren, Syl Ward, Marilyn Moorhead and Sue 
Farley. We know you were there in Spirit.

More on Page 3



Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

SEPTEMBER 16, 2025
MEETING 

The Ram Restaurant
10019 59th Ave. SW

Lakewood, WA 98499
Doors open at 6:00 pm 

for dinner
Meeting at 7:00 pm

OCTOBER 4, 2025
COME WALK WITH ME

THE OLD CANNERY 
FURNITURE WAREHOUSE
 13608 CANNERY WAY

CHECK IN: 7:30 AM

DECEMBER 7, 2025
CHRISTMAS PARTY
CANYON TERRACE 

CLUBHOUSE
9314 Canyon Road E
Puyallup, WA 98371

9:00 am 
Christmas Brunch

Atlanta Falcons Watch Party

NOMINATIONS
Elections are coming up in November. From 
the Bylaws 5.1.7.2 Odd Years (elected at the 
Annual Meeting during the ODD year with 
the term of office to begin January 1 of the 

following EVEN year.) 
President and Secretary are up for election 

this year. If anyone has someone they 
would like to nominate for either of these 
positions, you can email the nomination 

committee at 
nominations@southsoundseahawkers.com.



SOUTH SOUND SEA HAWKERS AT RAINIERS



SOUTH SOUND SEA HAWKER’S MEETING
The South Sound Sea Hawkers had their August 
meeting on August 19th at the Ram Restaurant in 
Lakewood. New members, Sheena and her son were 
introduced. It was also nice to see Tammy Speedy 
and family attend for the first time. 

Sue Farley gave her Treasurer report and told us 
that 19 new members signed up at Training Camp. 
She also stated we needed to decide what Charities 
we would like to donate money to in December. 
Also FOB Hope Fundraiser is on October 25th.

Colin Mitchell reported that the Open Admin 
meeting held at the Canyon Terrance Clubhouse on 
August 12th had only one member, Renee Brown, 
attend. He thanked the board for holding the 
meeting in his absence. Field passes were discussed. 
If you're interested in applying, please email Colin 
with your name, address and phone number in 
plenty of time so it can be submitted. A game ticket 
is required if you want to volunteer at Ticketmaster 
Tailgate. 

The Picnic was discussed and Colin thanked 
Stephanie Johnson and Michael Kuxhausen  once 
again for hosting. 

Watch parties are being held at Purdy's Public 
House  again this year. We have 2 tables reserved for 
regular season.  

Deanna Roe reported that we are in need of new 
Charity suggestions and Guest Speakers for this 
year . Please send your ideas to her. She also 
reported that Randall Morris Foundation For 
Youth and Families  still needs volunteers for the 
golf tournament on September 8th.  Reach out to 
Deanna if interested. Mother 2 Many Skate Park 
outreach Fundraiser is on October 18th. Please 
have your money to Deanna by the 15th if you're 
attending.  She has 3 tables reserved. Cost is $35 
pp. If donating Baskets they need to be in by end of 
September. 

Elections for President and Secretary will take place 
at our November meeting. Brian Deren reported that 
he has the Nomination committee for the elections. 
President and Secretary are to be voted on.

Sharon reported that so far we have 39 
Participants and have raised over $3000  for 
Come Walk With Me.  There's still time to join at 
comewalkwithmenow.org. 
 
Trisha Marlene Frey told us about St Francis House 
Backpacks drive.  She also discussed the Christmas 
family adoption and their upcoming Fundraiser on 
October 10th. Please reach out to her if you have 
questions. 



PURDY’S WATCH PARTY
Not the outcome we had hoped for our 
Season Opener but it could have been 
worse. Purdy’s Public House was packed.  
Lots of 12’s there. South Sound Sea 
Hawkers had four tables, plus the Speedy 
family.  Going forward we have Tables 3 
and 4 joined together and table 5 directly 
behind. Colin Mitchell won the 4th Quarter 
drawing of a $20 Purdy’s gift card and a 
T-Shirt. Brian Speedy $$ from the Squares 
and I won the end of 4th Quarter Line 
Drawing of $100. So the South Sound Sea 
Hawkers walked away as winners. 
We missed some of our other members 
as they were volunteering at the Randall 
Morris Gala. 



South Sound Sea Hawker members volunteered at the Randall Morris Golf Tournament on Monday, September 
8th. It was lots of Fun especially meeting some amazing VIP’s. Even got hugs from Lofa Tatupu, Walter Jones, 
John Lyon, Randall Morris, Warren Moon and More. Everyone was in a great mood helping raise funds for 
Randall Morris Foundation and Birthday Dreams. We started at 7:00 am setting up and it was still going on 
when we left at 6:30 pm. Definitely would do it again.

RANDALL MORRIS GOLF TOURNAMENT



Regular Meeting September 16, 2025
at The Ram in Lakewood.

Dinner/Social Hour 6:00 pm
Meeting 7:00 pm

Bring a can of food for an extra drawing ticket

If you have any information
for the newsletter send to Cindi Lang 

at langcindi4852@comcast.net

SEAHAWK DRAWING ITEMS
If you see different Seahawk items on sale, 

pick them up for the drawings and you 
will be reimbursed by the club.

South Sound Website:
•  www.southsoundseahawkers.com
Facebook:
•  South Sound Sea Hawkers

	 President	 Vice-President	 Treasurer	 Secretary

Deanna Roe
253-229-8718

snoopy19572004@yahoo.com

Colin Mitchell
704-491-0227

cmitchell.sssh@gmail.com

Sue Farley
253-468-6565

hawkette@comcast.net

Cindi Lang
253-219-0756

langcindi4852@comcast.net

Your Chapter Officers

I’M
 IN

GO HAW
KS

The search is on for the next Seahawks Fan of the year. Who is 
someone you know who is very passionate about the game and 

the Seahawks. 
Clink the link to send in your pick.

https://www.nfl.com/honors/fan-of-the-year/


